Ann Clark

From: Town Clerk <clerk@townofwj.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 10, 2017 8:50 AM
To: Ann Clark; Barbara McCoy

Subject: W) Planning Board ETJ Appointments

Good morning,

The West Jefferson Aldermen at their meeting on Monday, August 7%, 2017 approved the re-appointment
of the following members to the W) Planning Board as ETJ members for a 3-year term. They were
Charles King and Jack Hardin. Please let me know if you have any further questions on these
appointments. Thank you.

Wesley M. Barker

Town Clerk/Huwan Resources Officer
Zoning Adwministrator

Town of West Jefferson

P.0. Box 4490

West Jefferson, NC 28694

P: 336.246.5551

F: 336.24-6.4409

elerk@townolw].com




